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August 8, 2019

For: The Academic Community

From: Rafael Jaffus D Estrada
Director, SWAFO

Subject: Wearing of Civilian Clothes

DLSUD undergraduate students may wear civﬂian clothes from August 13 — 30, 2019.
Delays in the distribution of school uniforms have prompted the suspension of the school
uniform policy during the mentioned period.

However, students are required to observe the dress code policy on civilian clothes
contained in the Student Handbook (Section 19, pages 129 & 130).

Noted:

Architect Antonio V. Gutierrez Jr.
Dean, 0SS
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